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Well the New Year is here! I hope 
everybody enjoyed the Holidays. The 
Friends of Bill W New Years Eve Party 
kicked off the year with 2 great 
speakers Jon K and his wife Donna K.  

from what I hear everyone had a great 
time!  

I suggested at the last District 
meeting if GSR's to ask their home group 
to brainstorm a few topics that we could 
implement into a workshop for the 
district. I look forward to hearing what 
was discussed so we can start planning!!  

As always, Thank you for letting me 
serve and God Bless,  

  

Toll - Free 24 - Hour Hotline: 866 - 851 - 8459 

  



Matt N.  

  



 



 



 

GREENSBURG  

  

TUESDAY NIGHT  

BEGINNERS MEETING  
  

71ST  ANNIVERSARY  

  

TUESDAY JANUARY 29TH, 2019  
   

  

First Presbyterian Church 300 South Main Street  

Greensburg  

   

6:00 COFFEE & FELLOWSHIP  

6:30 DINNER  

7:30 SPEAKER  

  

  

BRING A FRIEND  

BRING A SPOUSE  

BRING A NEWCOMER  

  

  

COVERED DISHES WELCOME  

District 23   



info  Exciting  

IMPORTANT ADDRESSES   news!!  

For Home groups mailing    contributions:   

District 23 PO Box 1698  NERASSA   

Greensburg, PA  15601  
For contributions to the district, please make checks payable to  
District 23 and put the group name on check.  
___________________________________________________    
**PLEASE NOTE : THE AREA 60 TREASURER   

ADDRESS HAS CHANGED P.O, Box 1496  Northeast   

Area 60 Treasurer   

Washington PA, 15301 (Make check payable to 
“Area 60 Treasurer.”)   

  Regional   

____________________________________________________  

General Service Office (GSO)  P.O. 
Box 459   
New York, NY 10163   

(Make check payable to “AA World Services, Inc.”)   Alcoholics   

____________________________________________________  
  

PO Box 1698   Anonymous   

District 23 Answering Svc   

Greensburg, PA 15601  Please make checks payable to 
Answering Svc and put your  

group name on check  Service Assembly  

willing to share your experience , strength and hope  

with District 23.  (can be anonymous)    

        Thank you,   

                           Frank  

  



TO ALL HOME GROUPS:  
  

If you wish to see your group’s anniversary or other 
special event listed, please submit to the Editor no 
later than the first Monday of the month to have it 
appear in that month’s Informer. My contact info is 
on the front of the newsletter.  (editor@aa-swestpa-
dist23.org)  
Also, if your group has any changes, please contact 
the Editor, and it will be listed in the Informer.  

  

Personal stories are welcome also,  if you would be  
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